
 

This week, we have been celebrating Black History Month in 

school. The theme of this year’s Black History Month is 
‘Saluting Our Sisters’ and each class from F1 – Y6 have been 

learning about a famous or influential black woman in History. 

Saluting Our Sisters – Women we have been studying across 

school 

 

 

 

F1 & F2 Beyoncé 

Year 1 Alison Hammond 

Year 2 Nicola Adams 

Year 3 Rosa Parks 

Year 4 Serena Williams 

Year 5 Mae Jamison 

Year 6 Oprah Winfrey 

The Burrow Aretha Franklin 
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A message from our Headteachers 

Attendance 

Our attendance target this year: 96%.  

It is so important your child is coming to school every day to 

reach this target. Our whole school attendance for this week 

is 92.97%. 

If your child is absent from school, we ask that you 

communicate every day with school to share reasons why 

your child is absent from school.  

Here is this week’s attendance: 

F1: 95.7% 

F2:  96.7% 

Y1:  85.6% 

Y2:  90.5% 

Y3 : 97.7%  

Y4:  94.8% 

Y5:  91.0% 

Y6:  94% 

Well done to Year 3 who have the highest attendance this 

week!  

The children shared with us about their learning this week: 

 

“We have learnt about Serena Williams – I think she is 

determined and very resilient. She never gives up” – Winter Y4 

 

“Beyonce dances and sings!” – Indie F2 

 

“Mae Jamieson has taught me to never stop chasing your 

dreams and never give up” – Oliver, Divine and Ruby Y5 

 

The children have studied and researched about why these 

women are influential in our History, and then represented 

their learning on a blank canvas cube. These cubes will then 

form a part of our Black History Month Art Exhibition that all 

parents are invited to come to on Friday 20th October from 

3pm. We hope you can join us to celebrate our learning from 

such a significant month.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Mrs Salam and Mr Middleton 

Attendance updates 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will also be announcing the half-termly class winner for 

the best attendance this half term. This class will be going on 

a visit to The Ridge Adventure Centre in the first week after 

half term! 

Attendance-opoly prizes for this week! 

Prizes this week for attendance being over 96%! 

1st place – Year 3 who have won hot chocolate and cookies in 

class next week! 

2nd place –F2 who an extra PE lesson of a sport of their 

choice next week! 

 

You may have noticed a new 

attendance board in the playground! 

This board is to inform parents and 

carers of weekly attendance for each 

class. 

96% and above 

96-91% 

90% and below 



Achievements this week! 

Well done to the following children who have been given a 

certificate in our celebration assembly today! 

F1:  Daisy for building confidence and using her words & Ezekiel for 

being kind to his friends. 

F2:  James for speaking like a Mathematician & Kalani for being so 

lovely and caring to everyone. 

Y1:  Jaxon for brilliant writing this week & Cohen for listening to Mr 

Eddyshaw sharing his history of the area. 

Y2:  Mason for his fantastic listening and behaviour on the trip & 

Star for her amazing questions about the windmill – super 

historian! 

Y3:  Natalia for always showing the school values & Jorja for being 

kind and helping others. 

Y4:  Thomas for enthusiasm for learning & Amber for a fantastic 

drawing of Serena Williams for our Black History project. 

Y5:  Jason for showing great leadership & sportsmanship skills & 

Beteal for great effort in all Maths lessons. 

Best seats in the house winners this week: 

Efe in Year 3 and Gracie in Year 5  

For always being role models to their peers around school. 
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Key dates 

Autumn 1 

Date Event 

16.10.23  Year 5 visit to Perlethorpe for Anglo-

Saxon and Viking experience day 

17.10.23 Fire Safety visit to UKS2 by Arnold 

Fire Station 

18.10.23 EYFS visit from the Teddy Bear’s 
Hospital 

19.10.23 EYFS parents and carers stay and play 

session 

20.10.23 Black History Month Art Exhibition 

20.10.23 Last day of half term 

Autumn 2 

6.11.23 Return to school for Autumn 2 term 

 Christmas Fayre 

19.12.23 End of the term – finish at 2pm 

20.12.23 Warren Inset Day 
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Hello Yellow Day! 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge thank you to everyone who took part and contributed 

to Hello Yellow Day for Young Minds on Tuesday! So many of 

you lived out our school value of Compassion for this 

important day. We raised £89 for the Young Minds charity, 

which will be donated to them to continue supporting 

children and young people with having better mental health 

and wellbeing! The children also took part in an assembly 

where they learnt more about what steps they can take to 

look after their own wellbeing. 

Career of the week 

This section of the newsletter is where we will be sharing 

information about a job or career, which you can then share with 

your child, to inspire or interest them in different career options! 

This week’s career is: A Chef! 

This is a brave job which involves preparing, cooking and 

presenting food in different places. On a day-to-day basis, you will 

need to prepare menus, work under pressure to make sure food is 

served on time and stick to strict hygiene and health rules! 

Skills that are useful if you were interested in a career like this are: 

being able to pay attention to detail, knowledge of how to make 

food and the ability to work under pressure. 

Routes into the industry: You can become a chef by taking a 

university or college course, completing an apprenticeship or 

working your way up in a restaurant setting. 

More information can be found here: 

https://nationalcareers.service.gov.uk/job-profiles/chef  

https://nationalcareers.service.gov.uk/job-profiles/chef


 

A message regarding collection from school 

 

All parents and carers must ensure that if someone different is 

collecting your child from school, the office is notified. This is 

to ensure that the teacher who is in your child's class at the 

end of the day knows that that adult has permission to take 

your child. 

 

If there is someone who regularly picks up your child for you, 

and they are not on the child's emergency contact list, please 

can you ensure that this is updated with the office as a matter 

of urgency. This may be just for collection purposes, but we 

must know this information in school. 

 

We know that some parents/carers have close friends who 

may help pick up children. Examples of this may be if you are 

unable to make it to school on time for 3.15pm, or that you 

need help/support collecting your child from an after school 

club.  We must have a record of your permission for someone 

different to collect, so we can ensure your child leaves school 

safely. 

 

It may also be that arrangements change temporarily due to 

personal circumstances. We also need to know if this is the 

case. 

 

If a member of staff in school needs to check that the adult 

collecting your child has permission to take your child home, 

please be understanding and patient. Staff in school will need 

to do this to ensure your child goes home safely. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to 

us about this. Thank you for your co-operation with this. 
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Y2 visit to Green’s Windmill 

Children in Year 2 visited Green’s Windmill in Sneinton on 
Thursday, as a part of their upcoming learning in Autumn 2 – 

The Great Fire of London. The children learnt how to make 

bread from scratch, using flour made at the Windmill, as well as 

exploring the Science Centre and climbing to the top of the 

Windmill! 

Current news and online safety 

There has been lots of distressing and unsettling news being 

circulated this week, both in the press and on social media. If 

your child has been feeling worried or anxious as a result of this, 

we have included a guide at the end of the newsletter explaining 

ways you can best support your child with news content at this 

time.  

If you need any further help or support, please do not hesitate 

to speak to a member of staff in school. 

Y5 Visit to Trent Bridge for Black History Month 

Year 5 visited Trent Bridge last Friday to celebrate Black 

History Month. The children spent time in the Trent Bridge 

Classroom, learnt about famous cricket players and the origins 

of cricket, as well as understanding where cricket is played 

around the world! The children also got to have a tour of the 

grounds, and took part in some cricket games too! 

 



 

Week 1 lunch menu 

 

Day Main 

 

 

Vegeterian Dessert 

 

Jacket Potato 

Monday Homemade Pizza Apple Muffins Baked Beans, Grated 

Cheese 

 

Tuesday Chicken Fillet Burger Southern Style Quorn 

Burger 

Lemon Drizzle Cake Tuna Mayo 

 

Wednesday Butcher’s Sausage Quorn Sausages Blackcurrant Jelly Baked Beans, Grated 

Cheese 

 

Thursday Roast Turkey 

 

Quorn Roast Fresh Fruit Salad 

 

Grated Cheese & 

Bacon 

Friday Fishwich 

 

 

Quorn Sausages Iced Buns Coleslaw 
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If your child is having a packed lunch, please ensure you are making healthy choices for your child to eat. Below 

shows the ‘Eat Well Guide’ which is what is recommended to be eaten on a daily basis to maintain a healthy diet. 
We have also included some healthy lunchbox ideas. More information can also be found at: 

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes/  

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes/


 



 



 



 

 



 


